

Well done to all the Reception and Y3 children and staff for their fantastic Christmas performances over the past couple of weeks. What amazing talent was showcased! Thank you for joining us and sharing in all the fun. Thank you too to the other year groups who have also worked very hard to learning songs and poems for the Festive Films, we hope you have enjoyed them all.

Panto/Rattle and Roll

A big THANKYOU to the PTA for contributing towards the Christmas Panto 'Jack and the Beanstalk' and Rhythm and Rhyme this week. These performances were brilliant and a good time was had by all. Thankyou too to everybody who bought tickets for the PTA Christmas Raffle which raised an amazing £1031. Congratulations to everybody that won the many fabulous prizes.

Thank you to all of the parents that work tirelessly for the PTA – all your contributions make such a difference.

Christmas Jumper Fun Day

Thank you to everyone for taking part in Christmas Jumper Fun Day and raising money for Save the Children and School. Everyone looked amazing and we managed to raise a huge £891. Thank you!

Goodbye

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Edwards today. We would like to thank her for all her hard work and contributions to school life and wish her all the very best for the future.

The Right for Spring 1 is:

Article 12: You have the right to give your opinions and for adults to listen and take them seriously.

Our Value will be Resilience

17th December 2021

Events for your diary	
Wed 5th Jan	School reopens at 8.50am
Thur Jan 13th	PTA Meeting 6.30pm
17 th /18th Jan	Height and Weight checks

Free School Meal Vouchers for Christmas

Free School Meal vouchers have now been sent out to all parents/carers who qualify for free school meals. You will have received a voucher worth £33 for the Christmas Holidays. This does not include universal infant school meals for Reception - Year 2.

And finally ...

We hope you all have a lovely and well earnt break, stay safe and enjoy the time with your families. Thank you to all our parents and carers for your support though these continuing unusual times. We look forward to what 2022 may bring for us all and we would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.

Best wishes from Mrs Blackburn, Ms Habershon and all the staff at Chorlton Park.

School reopens on Wednesday 5th January 2022 at 8.50am.

